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On September 19th, join the entire
city in making a difference during
Big Give SA! Spina Bifida Texas
(SBTX) needs your support more
than ever. Our Lending Closet, the
most utilized yet most
underfunded program, is
temporarily inaccessible due to the
suites water damage. This vital
resource helps families by
providing essential medical
equipment, but right now, we need
your help to get it back up and
running. Your donation can make a
huge impact. Help us restore this
crucial service—please donate to
SBTX on Big Give SA!

Families with children who have Spina
Bifida are invited to join us for a
memorable camping experience! The
cost is $70 per person, which includes
a camp t-shirt, conference fees,
activities, meals, and boarding from
October 11th - 13th. Please note that
this is a family camp, so
parent/caregivers must attend with
their child and adults must undergo a
background check. 
If you're interested in attending only the
educational portion without your child,
stay tuned for more information.

Get ready for a jolly good time! The  
SBTX San Antonio Christmas Party
will be on Saturday, December 7th,
2024 at the Lou Hamilton
Community Center. The SBTX
Houston Christmas Party will be on
December 14, 2024 at the West Gray
Recreation Center. 
Mark your calendars and get ready
for a festive evening filled with
magic, snacks, and holiday cheer.
Registration is required! We'll send
out invitations in October! 
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